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Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
GREATER CAMBRIDGE LOCAL PLAN ISSUES AND OPTIONS CONSULTATION 2020 
RESPONSE ON BEHALF OF HILL RESIDENTIAL LTD AND CHIVERS FARMS (HARDINGTON) 
LLP:  
LAND EAST OF CAMBRIDGE ROAD, HARDWICK 
 
On behalf of our clients, Hill Residential Ltd and Chivers Farms (Hardington) LLP, we herewith submit 
representations to the Issues and Options consultation stage of the Greater Cambridge Local Plan. 
 
As put forward through at the Call for Sites stage (March 2019), our clients are promoting land east 
of Cambridge Road, Hardwick for allocation within the emerging Greater Cambridge Local Plan. In 
addition to responding to the Issues and Options consultation, our representations provide further 
information on the Site. Our package of documents includes the following: 
 
• Completed Response Forms, 
• Representation Report (Barton Willmore), and 
• Vision document (prepared by Terence O’Rourke). 
  






